
Reproduced below is a letter to LTT in response to Tim Pharoah’s letter which 
questioned the wisdom of encouraging cycling in Central London.  
I feel that Chris does not answer my points, but at the Transport Planning 
Society debate on cycling in London (on 25th January 2012 - see presentation 
pdf), Chris and I had to agree to differ. 

 

 
 

 

 


